
St Bartholomew’s, Otford 
Children’s & Youth Weekend  

15th - 17th July 2022 

Kench Hill, 

Appledore Road, 

Tenterden, Kent 

TN30 7DG 



We are really looking forward to you joining us at our                                

children’s and youth weekend.  

Where are we going?  

Kench Hill is a Youth Centre just outside Tenterden owned by Hackney 

Council, but since 2008 has been managed by The Kench Hill Charity, a   

company limited by guarantee.  Staff are directly employed by Hackney 

Learning Trust and seconded to the Charity.    

When are we going?  

We will meet in the church car park at about 4:45 pm on Friday  15th July.  

If you cannot make it by this time please let us know. We will be back on    

Sunday afternoon at about 4 pm.  

How much will it cost?  

This year we are asking for a £10 deposit by Sunday 24th April.                  

The remaining £35.00 each for the whole W/E must be paid by Sunday 12th 

June. Please speak to Mags about the day rates. Cheques to be made     

payable to “The PCC of St. Bartholomew’s Church, Otford”. Please speak to 

Dawn about financial assistance if needed.  

How will we get there?  

We  hope to use at least one mini-bus, hopefully two – don’t worry we will 

get everyone there! If you are coming down later than 

this please let us know. 

What do I need to bring with me?  

You will need clothes for two days (we will be    playing 

outdoor games), toiletries and a towel, sun cream, a 

Bible and a raincoat, just in case! 

If you would like to play an instrument with the  music 

group please let us know and we will get some music 

to you.  

What are we going to do?  

We will have lots of fun! We will have some activities in groups and 

we will be outside too, weather permitting. You will have some free 

time to play or just chill out.  

Valuables: 

These will be totally your responsibility but there is no need to bring 

technological  equipment at all as we will be so busy doing other 

things. Please- no ipads, fitbits, ripsticks, scooters, skateboards or 

Heeleys.  

 

Emergency mobile number –  07933352044 

 

If you would like to come please ask your parents to fill in the 

attached form and return it to Mags by Sunday 24th April. 

Thank you. 

 


